
SIRAS: Medical EDI Is Looking for Input 
 

We sent out a communication last week (3/11/16) regarding the change from Claims EDI (Electronic 
Data Interchange) to Medical EDI on the SIRAS project.  

We would like to invite all Self-Insured employers and Third Party Administrators to provide input, 
comments and feedback on the medical bill data elements to be included in the Medical EDI data. We 
want to gather data that provides the highest value to the Self-Insurance community.  

To those who respond that they would like to contribute will receive the list of data elements, 
descriptions, and high-level IAIABC (International Association of Industrial Accident Boards and 
Commissions) data element requirements along with further details and information during the week of 
4/4/16. We anticipate allowing 7-10 days for input. Review of the list from both business and technical 
levels would be appreciated to ensure we obtain input from both perspectives.  

If you would like to contribute to this project please contact Christina Gonzalez at 
Christina.Gonzalez@lni.wa.gov.  
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